Gray, Gavin

From: John Selig <jselig@ce-associates.biz>

Sent: Friday, February 16, 2018 12:28 PM

To: Gray, Gavin

Cc: waterbeau@yahoo.com

Subject: NPDES Permit # AR0033979, AFIN 11-00061
Mr. Gray,

CEA has been contacted by the City of Corning to look at the permit violations for the above-referenced permit number.
Can you please email the appropriate DMR information for the time period covering October 31, 2014 — September 30,
20177

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. We would like to review this information before we attempt to prepare a
CAP for the City.

If you have any questions or need to speak with me about this request, you can reach me on my cell phone at 870-273-
4185.

John S. Selig, P.E.

Civil Engineering Associates, LLC
2114 East Matthews Avenue
Jonesboro, Arkansas 72401
(870) 972-5316



